
Wigsco Privacy Statement 
 

Wigsco is a B2B provider and lead marketer of wigs training, wigs products and services to 
salons and independent hair professionals throughout the UK. Integrity, transparency and trust 
is essential to the way we operate and support vulnerable people. We are committed to 
protecting your privacy and security of your information. As a valued customer we will always 
treat your data with maximum care and respect. 

We will not share your personal data with third parties. We can assure you that we will never 
share your personal data with third parties and that the information we hold is solely used for 
the purpose of informing you about our products, technical advice for our wig services and 
products and for any further training required to maintain and enhance our services and 
customer satisfaction. 

When placing an order with us by telephone, on our site or by any another electronic means, 
you are agreeing for your details (name, address, telephone number, email address) to be 
passed on to a third party for delivery purposes only. We use DPD http://www.dpd.co.uk/ Royal 
Mail https://www.royalmail.com/ as our courier services to deliver your orders safely and 
securely. The courier companies will never send you any information that is not linked to your 
Wigsco orders. 

Security 

Wigsco takes the privacy and security of your Personal Information very seriously. We will 
maintain a high level of security in order to protect your personal data. 

We do our upmost to keep the information you disclose to us secure. However, we can't 
guarantee its security. By using our Websites, you accept the inherent risks of providing 
information online and will not hold us responsible for any breach of security. 

Data Breaches 

We will report any unlawful data breach of this website’s database or the database(s) of any 
of our third-party data processors to any and all relevant persons and authorities within 72 
hours of the breach if it is apparent that personal data stored in an identifiable manner has 
been stolen. 

Changes to our privacy policy 

This privacy policy may change on occasions to stay in-line with legislation. We will not 
explicitly inform our clients or website users of these changes. Instead, we recommend that 
you check this page for any policy changes on a frequents basis. 

Unsubscribe 

We will occasionally send you information about our services, however, if you wish to 
unsubscribe from email commutation from Wigsco then send an email with the following 
message in the subject line. ‘Opt Out of GDPR’ to info@wigsco.co.uk  
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